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A Letter From The President

Greetings, members! A warm welcome and heartfelt thanks
to all for supporting our Club as we enter our

new fiscal year on July 1st. As I begin my term as President, I
would like to express my immense gratitude

and appreciation to our outgoing President, Peter
Turlington, who skillfully led our Club for the past 3 ½

years. Peter's exceptional leadership involved overseeing the
complete rebuild of our Sports Facility and

Clubhouse, navigating the uncharted issues and challenges
brought on by the pandemic, and fostering

unprecedented membership growth. Under his guidance,
our Clubs membership soared from

approximately 190 to an impressive 544 memberships. While
many others played a crucial role in our

success, Peter's calm demeanor and diligent oversight of
numerous tasks will always be greatly

appreciated. Well done, Peter!
I have had the privilege of serving on the Board of Directors

for our Club on three occasions over the past
20+ years. My most recent appointment came after a phone

call from then-President Steve McClaskey in
the early hours of the morning following the devastating

Clubhouse fire. Without hesitation, I accepted the
responsibility and acknowledged that although it was a

tragic event, it presented an opportunity for us to
rebuild and create a "new" Club with state-of-the-art

facilities that would foster growth. 
We had one chance to get it right. 



I believe that the Boards and committees have exceeded expectations
since the fire, and personally, I am thrilled with the remarkable growth
in membership. It brings me great joy to see so many families enjoying
the Club in various ways. I was fortunate enough to spend the last four

days at the Club, relishing in the pool, food, drinks, and golf. It was a
delight to reconnect with old friends, make new acquaintances, and
interact with our dedicated staff. With the surge in membership over

the past three years and the introduction of new and upgraded.
offerings, it is imperative that we continually assess and improve our

service to ensure we not only meet but exceed your needs. While some
upgrades and needs require financial resources as planned and

available, one aspect that does not necessitate significant funding is
service. I am fully committed to

working with Chris and all our managers to maintain a high level of
member service and enhance it as our Club evolves, both now and in
the future. We currently have several ongoing capital improvement

projects, with more planned, all aimed at keeping our physical facilities
in optimal condition, including necessary upgrades, as we move

forward. In conclusion, I kindly request that all members know their
comments and suggestions are not only welcomed but also

encouraged. Your firsthand information is invaluable in helping us
better serve you. I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to the
many members who have volunteered their time and expertise in

various ways in the past, greatly assisting the Club. Please feel free to
contact me or Chris if you have any interest in joining a committee or if
your background lends itself to contributing in other ways. By working
together and harnessing the diverse talents within our membership,

we can ensure the ongoing success and 
enjoyment of our Club for many individuals and families,

 both now and in the future.
With warm wishes and heartfelt appreciation to all,



- John T. Williams, Jr.
johntwmsjr@gmail.com



WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

Mon: Closed  
Tues: Dining Closed/Tiki 11-6p
Wed:  Dining 12-8p/Tiki 11-8p

Thurs: Dining 12-8p/Tiki 11-8p  
Fri:  Dining 12-9p/Tiki 11-9p
Sat: Dining 12-8p/Tiki 11-9p

Sun: 11am-2pm Brunch/Tiki 11-6
 
        
                                      

Jeff Kelley 

Dana Bundick
Jon Deily
Ken & Mollie Williams
Valerie Kline
Tiffany & Darrell Bittle
Lisa Monroe
Erik & Kathryn Adams 

Jane Hobeika 
William & Sheila Wolfram
Tammy & David Batkins
Nicole & Chris Wardius
Margaret Stile & Dennis McCall
John Atkinson & Diana Ward
Marghe & Bob Means
Bruce & Anita Clayton
Mike & Carene Giannico
Bryan & Kim Justice

Toryn Ibarra
Chasten Rippon

Full Members

Social Members 

Associate Members

Junior Members

Membership

SUMMER DINING HOURS



Club News and Activities



Club News and Activities

LGA Corner




2023 Golf Tournaments  
August 5th - Member/Member

August 22nd - Ladies Invitational
Sept 4th - Labor Day Tournament
September 28-30th Member/Guest

Oct 20th - Tentative Ryder Cup
Oct 27th - 2nd Annual Goat House Tournament 

November 3 - Nandua Baseball Benefit Tournament
November 11th - Veterans Day Tourney

November 25th - VT/UVA Golf Tournament



July is a special month for
lady golfers!  

 
The Ladies Club

Championship will be
contested July 11 and 13 with

three flights (Champion, First
Flight, 9-Holers) to provide
opportunities for all ladies
who are full golf members

(LGA MEMBERSHIP
NOT REQUIRED). 

Sign up in the Pro Shop. 
 

LGA Member/Member
Tournament, July 25. Lots of

firsts this year: “Sweet &
Sour” format will replace the
familiar “Trick or Treat” and

we’ll be playing in the
afternoon with a 1:00 p.m.

tee time. Mulligans and 50/50
will be available. Then, gather

afterward for specialty
cocktails (cash bar) and

appetizers. Cost is $19 (plus
tax, tip). Sign up in the Pro

Shop by July 18.    
 

Susan Duer 
President 

ESYCC LGA 







On June 27th, the Eastern Shore Yacht
and CC held the first WPGA event of

the season.
The following are the results of the

2BB4.  Congratulations to the winners
and to the ESYCC.



Low Gross Winners - left to right -
Marcia Soule, Toni Wilde, Diane

Braver, Nancy Mawhinney. All Players
are from Ocean City

1st Low net winners - left to right -
Mimi Montosti, Susan Daugherty,

Claire Barr, Pam Idoni. All Players are
from Nutters

2nd low net winners - left to right -
Susan Duer, Barbara Murphy, Margie
Byrd, Tiffany Bloom. All Players are

from ESYCC







EASTERN SHORE YACHT & COUNTRY CLUB

14421 Country Club Road
Melfa, VA 23410 


